
UPCOMING EVENTS

Tuesday 27 June
NAIDOC Celebrations
Wednesday 28 June
C C Dance Festival Laycock Theatre
Term 2 Home Reading Reward Slushie
Thursday 29 June
K-6 Assembly - Item by 2A
Jump Rope for Heart
Friday 30 June
Books In Homes
Term 2 Home Reading Reward Slushie
Last day of Term 2
Tuesday 18 July
Students return for Term 3
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PRINCIPAL'S UPDATE

Hello to all,
STAGE 3 CAMP 

What a privilege it was to attend the Stage 3 Camp to
Canberra last week! I am immensely proud to report that our
student’s behaviour and engagement throughout the 3 days
was exceptional and following on with our proud history a
member of the public praised the respect and solidarity of our
students as they explored the War Memorial. 

I am sure all students slept particularly well over the weekend
(I know I did!) 

Thank you to our dedicated staff of Mrs Lara Lenton, Miss
Jessica Evans, Mrs Elisabeth Rogers, Miss Demi Loaney, Mr
Matthew Walter, Mrs Brooke Pettiford and Mrs Michelle
Francis who joined students on the camp. It is a big ask to
have staff leave their families for 3 days, but it is never a
question for our team and they volunteer with enthusiasm.  

NAIDOC CELEBRATIONS 
Tomorrow (Tuesday 27 June) our school will celebrate
NAIDOC day. All students are invited to wear a red, black,
yellow, or Aboriginal designed shirt as part of the celebrations. 

Our school canteen will also be joining in the festivities by
selling food in line with this colour theme throughout the day.  

Please refer to the app or website for further information and
an invitation for all parents and caregivers to join with us.

.
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PERSONAL ITEMS AT SCHOOL  

We remind all families that we strongly discourage students from bringing important and or sentimental
personal items to school. Unfortunately, we have had reports of items being lost/stolen from bags and
classrooms - our staff are unable to assume any responsibility for home items that come to school. 

Students who require access to sensory items as part of their Personalised Learning and Support Plan
approved by the Learning Support Team are permitted to continue to access these as part of their learning
adjustments.     

DEBATING TEAM 
Good luck to our debaters who complete against Narara Public School on Wednesday. Thank you to Mrs
Freya Lawrence and Mrs Felicity Walker who have worked with our teams in preparation. 

CENTRAL COAST DANCE FESTIVAL  
I am really looking forward to seeing our dance group students perform in the Central Coast Dance Festival
on Wednesday night. Thank you to Mrs Maddy Abbot who has choreographed, rehearsed, and supervised
our students to allow their participation. Thank you also to our parents who have supported students in
their participation.

TERM 2 HOME READING AWARD  
Congratulations to all our students who have achieved our 40 nights of reading goal during Term 2. These
students will receive their “slushie reward” during the week. 

As an acknowledgment of the support that families give to allow students to achieve this goal our family
raffle will be held on Thursday. Families have the chance to win passes to the Reptile Park, as well as Coles,
Woolworths or Bunnings credit or a dinner voucher from the Grange Hotel.

SCHOOL REPORTS 
We are aiming to have school reports distributed on Wednesday, 28 June. Unfortunately, we usually find
our efforts derailed thanks to technological glitches, but we are doing our best! 

As our K-2 classes are working from the new curriculum, the areas of learning are slightly different (see
below)

K-2 Areas of Learning – English: 
Oral Language and Communication (Talking and Listening)
Understanding texts (Reading)
Creating Texts (Writing) 

K-2 Areas of Learning - Mathematics: 
Number and algebra
Measurement and Space
Statistics and probability  
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Stage 1, 2 and 3 reports have returned to pre-COVID layout with grades awarded within each subject for
individual areas of learning, overall achievement, and overall effort as well as a subject comment and
general comment.    
 

Kindergarten reports are graded for effort only and have a comment in each subject area as well as a
general comment. 
 

The following definitions are used for each grade: 
Outstanding:-The student has an extensive knowledge and understanding of the content and can readily
apply this knowledge. In addition, the student has achieved a very high level of competence in the
processes and skills and can apply these to new situations. 
High:-The student has a thorough knowledge and understanding of the content and a high level of
competence in the processes and skills. In addition, the student is able to apply this knowledge and these
skills to most situations. 
Sound:-The student has a sound knowledge and understanding of the main areas of content and has
achieved an adequate level of competence in the processes and skills.
Basic:-The student has a basic knowledge and understanding of the content and has achieved a basic
level of competence in the processes and skills. 
Limited:-The student has an elementary knowledge and understanding in few areas of the content and
has achieved a very limited competence in some of the processes and skills. 
 Effort grades are: 
High:-The student applies a high level of effort towards all aspects of the subject. 
Satisfactory:-The student applies a satisfactory level of effort towards all aspects of the subject.
Low:-The student applies a low level of effort towards all aspects of the subject.
 

Whole and part days absent are also reported on as well as student contribution to areas of school life such
as home reading participation.  

STAFF LEAVE IN TERM 3 
We have several staff on leave in the coming term – 
Mrs Carol Williams is on leave for the first half of the term/ Mr Walter is on leave in the 2nd half of the term.
Various staff will be continuing their work in curriculum instruction.  

Ms Nola Ritchie is on leave for the entire term – Heidi Smart will be replacing.

Mrs Michelle Francis continues her bionic limb quest from Week 2 for approximately 6 weeks – Miss Emily
Hurst will relieve as support class Assistant Principal; Jacqueline Nagle will be continuing her work in
attendance and student wellbeing as well as relieving Principal on Fridays.  

HOLIDAY TIME 
It has been a long and busy term - our staff will be participating in training (School Development Day) on
Monday 17 July and look forward to seeing all students return on Tuesday 18 July.
Take Care
Rebecca Wild



CERTIFICATE OF MERIT

          

Week 10 Term 2

Wyoming Public School

Caleb W
Sehas B
Andy R
Storm B
Aleirra B
Tyler A-W
Jhyraa S
Isla J-P
Jayden L
Angela G
Hope P
Maryam B
Charlotte C
Kaelyn E
Braiden D
Fonua R
Riley H-W
Nahryan S
Mia G
Chloe-May M

PRINCIPAL AWARDS

Holly J x2
Oliver B
Lawson C
Avanah R
Nate S
Tyron H
Izak S
Matthew C
Milarni B
Riley H-W
RA H
Zachary M
Kaixon S
Kora C
Sofia P x2
Zayden B C
Aleira M
Jaxson V-P
Eva A
Penny E
Evi C
Inga R
Levi R
Chace M
Summer B x2
Alannah S
Flynn W
Elliot M
Tully M
Scott A
Katelyn K
Jhyraa S
Hamish D
Jesse T
Chevelle H

Kami R
Kaelyn E
Ariyah-May M
Edie W
Zaiden A
Isabelle V
Thomas C
Callum G
Liam H
Aria P
Jaymee-Lyn H-W
Matilda S
Loxley J
La-Taiyen C
Seth M
Indigo P
Sophia-Grace H-W
Connor S
Jack T
Ryder J-P
Daniel H
Gabriella R
Emily S
Christopher H x2
Luca H
Adam G
Naomi Y
Charlotte C
Alexis C
Akiilah K
Oriana S
Brodie F
Hope P
Phoenix P
Heath J

HONOUR CERTIFICATE

Nate S
Cooper J
Harrison J
Fonua R
Inga R
Kailee M

Romen B
Ivy J-P
Makylah L
Julia P
Josie S
Asher S



Week 10 Term 2

Wyoming Public School

JUMP ROPE FOR HEART
Students and teachers have been busy skipping over the last few weeks to improve their fitness and health.
We have currently raised over $2000 but it would be great to raise even more money. It isn’t too late to join
so please get behind this great charity and register your children today. Every single dollar raised counts
and goes towards helping to fund valuable research, resources and support to those living with heart
disease. To register please go to www.jumprope.org.au/parents

Jump Off Day will be on Thursday 29 June 2023. Classes will go out during the middle session to participate
in a range of skipping activities and to show off their new skipping skills. All students will participate in the
Jump Off Day. Can students please wear their joggers on Jump Off Day. Thank you to all the children and
families that have registered and are supporting this important charity.

Kate Packer
Charities Coordinator

HEADSTART
What a wonderful start we have had to Headstart 2023. This term has flown by. It started with some
nervous little children but as the term has progressed those nerves are disappearing, and the children have
begun making lots of new friends and are loving what big school has to offer. 

Headstart will return next term on Tuesday 18 July and Thursday 20 July at 9:15am-1:45pm. If you know any
children that will be attending Kindergarten at Wyoming Public School in 2024 and they aren’t currently
enrolled for Headstart please let them know about this amazing program and encourage them to contact
the school to enrol. 

I look forward to another term of fun, growth and learning.

Kate Packer
Headstart Teacher

P&C UPDATE
Hello parents!
Lost Property - Just a reminder to please check the lost property tubs and racks with jumpers in the
basement (near canteen) for any lost items. There seems to be an immense amount of jumpers especially
with the recent cold weather. Also a reminder to please label all clothing and other items with your child's
full name and class to ensure these can be returned to them. At the end of this week, all lunchboxes will be
discarded off, and clothing will be washed and given to the clothing pool.
Class lunch baskets - The P&C will be purchasing lunch baskets for each class to help minimise items
becoming lost during breaktime. Children will be able to store their lunchboxes, drink bottles and clothing in
these class baskets which will be taken back to class at the end of lunch. 

Have a great holiday. See you all in Term 3. 

Sarah Viola
P&C President
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